Rich Valley School
R.R. #1 Gunn, Alberta

March 11, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to announce that we have confirmed our swimming dates and times for the
Barrhead pool! They are as follows:

All the grades will be swimming on April 8, 9, 10, 11 and 15.

Grade 1 and Grade 3
e 11:00am-11:55am

Grade 5/6 and Grade 7
e 12:15pm- 1:10 pm

Grade 2 and Grade 4/5
e 1:30-2:35pm

Thank you to the Rich Valley School Enhancement Society for offering to once again pay for the
busing costs this year!

The cost for swimming this year will be $35.00.

Please make cheques payable to Rich Valley School or go online and
pay through SchoolCashOnline.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school at (780) 967-
5754.

Thank you!



